
 

 

20th June 2024 

 

 

Y5 Educational Visit to The Moorland Discovery Centre – Longshaw Estate 

Wednesday 10th July 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our Geography Theme unit, we have planned a trip to visit to The Moorland 

Discovery Centre – Longshaw Estate on Wednesday 10th July. The streams and rivers 

of the upland Peak District provide the stunning settings for a River Study Programme. 

This location offers pupils the opportunity to measure different aspects of the river, visit 

a variety of different river features and learn how they are formed, as well as river 

dipping to discover creatures living in the river bed, engage in field work sketches and 

investigate maps and photographs of the river along its whole course.  

 

We will be leaving by coach at 9:15 am returning to school at approximately 3:15 pm.  

 

Children need to wear school uniform and require a snack, packed lunch and a water 

bottle on the day. Please ensure your child also has enough sun protection for the 

day; sun cream, sunhat etc. If your child is eligible for free school meals and you would 

like a lunch to be provided by school please notify the school office. Please do not 

send your child with fizzy drinks; their normal school water bottle will be sufficient. 

 

The cost of the trip is £19.85 which includes the coach fare and the workshops. 

 

To give consent for your child to attend please make payment via your child’s 

ParentPay account.   
 
Many Thanks, 

 

 

Mrs Bradwell, Mrs Bell & Miss Woods-Booth 

 
 
 


